
TO: Heather Barajas 
FROM: Helen Hudson, LWV President   
              Myra Dunn Abbott, LWV Active Voter Services Chair 
DATE: March 25, 2020 
RE: VOTE411 
 
The League of Women Voters (LWV) at all levels – national, state and local are providing 
candidate information on the VOTE411 website. This website, maintained by the LWV, 
identifies candidates, at all levels of government, that are running for office in the 2020 
Primary election.  
 
While the national and state Leagues are providing questions for candidates running for 
positions on those levels of government, the local League of Women Voters of Montgomery 
County (LWVMC) has written questions pertaining to our local concerns. 
 
Our local League invites you to respond to these questions, with your own words and 
thoughts. This would provide our citizens with information regarding your candidacy. 
Especially, at this time, when debates, political rallies and opportunities for you to meet the 
public have been cancelled, you can reach voters through VOTE411. We encourage you to 
look at the website vote411.org. 
 
Attached are the list of questions, which have been approved by the local LWVMC. Please 
write your bio information and respond to the questions as they would apply to the 
position you are seeking.  
 
Lastly, please email the questions, with your responses, to Myra Dunn Abbott, 
mdunnabbott@aol.com. The Active Voting Services committee will be posting your 
responses on the VOTE411 website. Your posting will allow you to connect with voters; 
and, voters in turn can learn about your position on local concerns.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. A major objective of the LWVMC is to promote voter 
registration and voter turnout. By providing VOTE411, voters will know more about your 
candidacy. We will certainly work to promote voter turnout in Montgomery County. 
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